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House Bill 3556 would divert Transient Lodging Tax revenues away from local 

tourism promotion to fund ‘tourism impact services,’ such as public safety and 

infrastructure. While these services are important, this shift would come at the 

expense of tourism marketing, which fuels local economies and supports small 

businesses. If passed, HB 3556 could undermine the long-term success of tourism-

dependent towns and small businesses across Oregon. 

 

Please vote NO on HB 3556. 


